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week in review  - headlines

"behold, I come; in the scroll of the book it is 
written of me." psa 40:7

FedNow Is Live And The Framework Is In Place For CBDCs
Yesterday, with a bit of fanfare but not TOO much 
fanfare, a “wonderful” new product was launched. FedNow 
is live, and we can all transfer money to our heart’s 
content via the Federal Reserve. We are now officially 
on that slippery slope I’ve been talking about. I wrote 
about exactly this happening in my dystopian fiction, 
Good Citizens, and discussed how this could evolve to 
control almost every aspect of our lives.

Texas public universities offering women’s studies 
courses on witchcraft, ‘worship of the devil’
Students at publicly funded Texas universities are now 
able to enroll in courses about witches, black magic 
and the supernatural — under the guise of women’s 
studies.

Depths Of Depravity: Gay Parents Pressure Surrogate to 
Kill Baby After Her Cancer Diagnosis
It’s hard to imagine the depths of depravity involved 
in the utterly heartbreaking story I am about to tell 
you. All I can do is cry out against such evil along 
with the Psalmist, “O Lord, God of vengeance, O God of 
vengeance, shine forth!” (Psalm 94:1). I know we aren’t 
as bad yet in society, but it’s accounts like this that 
really do make me feel as if we are living in days like 
Noah



 
World revival is coming
World revival is coming – but not a Christian revival. 
The future will see a world religion that exalts man 
and minimizes God. … While the coming world’s religious 
system in some ways resembles Christianity, John calls 
it “Babylon the Great” – a monstrous, ecumenical 
combination of everything that people consider 
“spiritual.” And the world will buy into it – hook, 
line and sinker.

CEO Of Tech Company OpenAI Says To Prepare Yourself For 
The Coming ‘World ID
Alex Blania, CEO of Worldcoin, a company that wants 
billions of people to scan their irises to create a 
global system of authentication, says that a global 
form of ID is coming ‘whether you like it or not’.

WHO’s power grab through surveillance and “triple 
billion” targets 
During an interview with Peter Sweden, Noor Bin Ladin 
exposed how the World Health Organisation (“WHO”) does 
not care about your health, but instead, it acts as a 
globalist organisation under the United Nations (“UN”) 
to bring about centralised control.  She discussed how 
the aim has been the same for the past 100 years, WHO’s 
grand designs for surveillance and its “triple billion” 
targets.

Thanks to China’s evil plot to “starve the world” the 
oceans will cease to be a food supply… 
By now, you’re probably aware that China is a 
formidable adversary, particularly with our current 
leader in office who has no real authority or control. 



Decades of past failed US leadership has enabled China 
to act recklessly. And we’re very sad to report that 
one of their most devious schemes has been realized, 
and it involves the ocean and the global seafood 
supply. Brace yourself, because what we’re about to 
disclose is genuinely alarming.

Starving 8-year-old girl jumped out of second-story 
window, walked barefoot to nearby store to ask for 
food: Report
A disturbing story out of West Virginia indicates that 
an 8-year-old girl had become so hungry that she jumped 
out of a second-story window and walked barefoot across 
a busy road late at night to find food at a nearby 
store.

Thought Crimes on Trial: Ireland’s Controversial Bill 
Threatens Prison Time for Wrong Speech
American lawyer Jonathan Turley predicts that other 
countries might pass similar laws as part of a broader 
movement in Europe, particularly within the European 
Union, aiming to restrict freedom of expression.

Military Notes a Spike in Myocarditis Cases — Wonder 
Why? 
A top Pentagon official has confirmed what many of us 
have  known all along; myocarditis cases in the 
military have soared since service members were forced 
to take the shot.

Biden official calls providing abortion to military 
members a ‘sacred obligation’ 
The National Security Council, under the Biden 
administration, apparently thinks it is necessary to 



facilitate the killing of children in the womb to keep 
America’s fighting females in fine form.

CIA, DoD & Rockefeller Foundation confirmed as 
architects of Deagel .com 2025 Depopulation Forecast & 
current Mortality Rates imply Covid Vaccination has 
made it a target that could be hit
In a world where reality often seems stranger than 
fiction, the machinations behind global events can be 
an enigma wrapped in mystery. One such intrigue 
revolves around Deagel.com, an obscure online entity 
known for its exhaustive data on military capabilities 
and eyebrow-raising depopulation forecasts for 2025.

Intelligence agency funding research to merge AI with 
human brain cells
An Australia intelligence agency is funding research 
attempting to merge artificial intelligence with human 
brain cells.

China Prepares For War: A Timeline
Xi’s Inexorable March Toward War.” He’s fond of 
discussing, and he’s not shy about it, “The 
rejuvenation of the great Chinese race,” which he 
likens it to his life’s singular goal. – In October 
2022, he mentioned his “laser-like focus on reacquiring 
the Taiwanese separatists.” He says that if he cannot 
achieve it, his entire set of lifetime achievements 
would amount to failure.

Can anyone explain the alarming rise in disability in 
both the US and UK?
I just got off the phone with Ed Dowd. We both agree 
that the highly alarming rise in disability data in the 



UK and US is 100% consistent with the COVID vaccine 
being the cause. If we are wrong and there is a better 
explanation, why are all the health authorities silent?

Despite Massive Extended Protests, The Netanyahu 
Government Pushes Through Passage Of ‘Reasonableness 
Act’ Limiting Power Of Israeli Courts
There is big change happening in Israel right now, and 
it’s being led and championed by Israel’s longest-
serving leader, and the people are….hopping mad. Called 
the ‘Reasonableness Act’, which sounds a little too 
much like the ‘Enabling Act’ from pre-war Germany, it 
passed by a vote of 64-0. What’s next? Some are saying 
nothing short of civil war. Oy, vey! Israel on the 
brink.

Scientists Working on Merging AI With Human Brain Cells
A team of researchers just got a $600,000 grant from 
Australia’s Office of National Intelligence to study 
ways of merging human brain cells with artificial 
intelligence.

Violent thunderstorms spawn unprecedented tornadoes, 
produce giant hail in Italy 
Italy confronts contrasting weather extremes as violent 
thunderstorms, accompanied by giant hailstones, struck 
northern parts of the country on July 24, 2023, leaving 
two people dead and causing widespread destruction. In 
contrast, southern Italy grapples with persistent 
heatwaves, causing wildfires and the temporary closure 
of Palermo airport. Civil Protection Minister Nello 
Musumeci described the current conditions as some of 
the most complicated Italy has faced in recent decades.



‘The deadliest threat America’s ever faced’: Mass-
produced in China, trafficked from Puerto Rico and 
available online for just $1 a KILO – why the flesh-
rotting zombie drug ‘tranq’ has the DEA terrified
A cheap animal tranquilizer being mass-manufactured in 
China and flooding America’s illicit drug supply is 
terrifying health officials. Xylazine, or ‘tranq’ as 
it’s known on the street, has been dubbed a ‘zombie 
drug’ due to the hunched-over, lifeless state it leaves 
users in and fact that it causes users’ bodies to erupt 
in gaping wounds.

The Biden Administration Is Inducing Famine Conditions 
And Will Enforce Eo 13603 In Order To Eliminate All 
Resistance Through Planned Starvation
Henry Kissinger once admonished leaders that if they 
controlled oil, they would control nations. However, if 
one controls food, they control people! Bill Gates and 
China are doing irreparable damage to the farming 
industry and the climate change policies are closing 
the loop.

INFALLIBLE: Pope Francis Tells A Young Transgender 
Person That God Loves Them Just As They Are, Affirming 
The LGBTQIA Lifestyle And Agenda
Where does it take you if, your whole life, you are a 
good Catholic who follows the Catholic Church, prays to 
the ‘Blessed Virgin’, and believes everything they’re 
taught? It takes you straight to the pit of Hell 
because at no point during your Catholic life will any 
priest, bishop, monsignor or pope tell you how to get 
saved and become born again. The LGBTQIA+ affirming 
Pope Francis this week consigned a transgender soul to 
Hell after telling them they didn’t need to change, and 



that ‘God loves you just as you are’. What does the 
Bible say? It says the opposite. The pope is quite the 
liar.

The CBDCs Are Coming, And The Elite Plan To Use These 
“Digital Currencies” To Enslave Humanity
Central bank digital currencies are feverishly being 
developed all over the globe, and this is something 
that should deeply alarm all of us.

Population Control and Official USG Policy
Personally, I have been reluctant to wander down the 
rabbit hole relating to various “depopulation agenda” 
theories involving the COVID crisis. However, the odd 
concordance between a possible population reduction 
objective and the dysfunctional “public health” 
policies is obvious to all open minded thinkers.


